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Castle Rock Club Officers:  

President  – Mark Cucarola 
President Elect   
Secretary  – Debbie Trent 
Treasurer  – Tom Lambert 
Immediate Past President – Debbie Trent 
 
Directors:   

Dick Harding  2025 
Dennis Magyar  2026 
Robin Scurto  2027 
 
Division 15 Lt. Governor Debbie Wuele 

District Governor Carol Chiarito  

District Secretary  

_________________________________________ 

Membership Dues are $250.00 per year.   

New Members pay a one time $50.00 New 
Member Fee + annual dues 

Breakfast is $18.00. 

_________________________________________ 

2024-2025 Committee Chairs: 

Human & Spiritual Values -  
Social - Ron Polomsky 
Programs - Dick Harding  
K-Kids Advisor   - Robin Scurto 
Builders Club Advisor  - Bill Bragg 
BUG Advisor  - Bill Bragg 
 

2024-2025 Foundation Chair 

Darlene Jeffrey 

         Monthly Newsletter –  September 

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

   Dennis Magyar 10/26 

   Bill Bragg  10/30 

   Mark Cucarola 10/30 

Club website:  www.castlerockkiwanis.org 
Club Email:  crkiwanis@gmail.com 
Kiwanis website: www.kiwanis.org                                                             
Club Address: PO Box 222, Castle Rock, CO 80104 
RMD website: https://k24.site.kiwanis.org/  
Club Phone Number:  303-475-6130 
Club Facebook site:  https://www.facebook.com/CRKiwanis  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETINGS, PROGRAMS, ACTIVITIES 

 

Weekly Meetings: 

7am 1st & 3rd Thursdays, 7:30 AM 

Trestles Restaurant 

880 Happy Canyon Road 

Castle Rock, CO 80109 

October 2 Breakfast Mtg—Open Meeting 
October 3 Installation of Officers, Viewhouse  
  Restaurant 
October 14 Board of Directors Mtg-5:30 pm/Zoom 
October 16 Breakfast Mtg—Golf Tournament  
  Review 
October 31 Halloween 
November 6 Breakfast Mtg 
November 11 Board of Directors Mtg-5:30 pm/Zoom 
November 20  Breakfast Mtg 
November 27 Thanksgiving 
November 29 Sweet Dream in a Bag Community Pack-
  ing Event, Douglas County Fairgrounds 

mailto:crkiwanis@gmail.com
http://www.kiwanis.org
https://k24.site.kiwanis.org/
https://www.facebook.com/CRKiwanis/
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****NEWS****  

Rotary Club Youth Mental Health  

 

Join THRIVE: Let’s Talk, a community conversation designed to 
support parents of students from 1st grade through high school. 
 
4 local experts presented a program on improving mental health 
outcomes for kids, followed by an open Q&A to share stories and 
connect on September 25th. 
 
Hosted by the Satellite Rotary Club of Castle Pines, in cooperation 
with the Rotary Club of Castle Pines and the Kiwanis Club of Cas-
tle Rock. 
 

 Together, we can build a stronger community that supports 
kids and families—because no one has to do this alone. 
 
https://rotaryclubofcastlepines.org/.../thrive-let%E2%80.../ 
 
#Cas-
tleRockCO #youthmentalhealth #douglascounty #castlerock  

American Legion Auxiliary 

Laurie Waldrip spoke at our September 
21st meeting introducing us to all the 

things that the American Legion Auziliary 
does with a very small budget and a large 
group of volunteers.  Their organization is 

open to all spouses, both male and fe-
male, of veterans.  They support veterans 
and military families in Douglas County.  
To learn more about the Auxiliary go to 

www.legion-aux.org 

Heros Hall Foundation 

Larry Underwood, American Legion, spoke at 
our September 7th Meeting.  They are leading  
the foundation to build a Heros Hall at the DC 

Fairgrounds to bring services for veterans to one 
location.  The fairgrounds graciously donated 
the land. The facility will also have meeting 

space and kitchen facilities that will be rented 
out to other organizations.  If you would like to 

donate to this fund go to 
www.heroshallfoundation.org. 

BUG 

We are now tutoring at 
South Elementary School.   

 
If you are  

interested, please let  
Darlene know.  Days are  

negotiable to fit your 
schedule. 

 

 

 

 

https://rotaryclubofcastlepines.org/page/thrive-let%E2%80%99s-talk/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExaVFReHpLYUI1c0Y2VzlXdAEeZiYjodKY06tcNvzCV7BSxFhrly606VQ4vPsiRMkTWB8kbgafJObRCs2GnGM_aem_NGb4S2QFa4Qmi6Uzg3YuPw
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/castlerockco?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWP0EtzUOMalWeTducA9svE9VuJh20js4uP7uduXVKIUJ9bwoCBwVYXl3E4TMmMPf4lwQtkghBrZGRAbVgFkBgCHMy6egjv87e_9VI8uTB1cxJTijgtmQfSEV60YKQEnXoHnaPS4gJjVSlcUxeg3IqBu7LBQYGZpEM0G7x_gXcofao_V6jtNwtNfZ3v
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/castlerockco?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWP0EtzUOMalWeTducA9svE9VuJh20js4uP7uduXVKIUJ9bwoCBwVYXl3E4TMmMPf4lwQtkghBrZGRAbVgFkBgCHMy6egjv87e_9VI8uTB1cxJTijgtmQfSEV60YKQEnXoHnaPS4gJjVSlcUxeg3IqBu7LBQYGZpEM0G7x_gXcofao_V6jtNwtNfZ3v
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/youthmentalhealth?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWP0EtzUOMalWeTducA9svE9VuJh20js4uP7uduXVKIUJ9bwoCBwVYXl3E4TMmMPf4lwQtkghBrZGRAbVgFkBgCHMy6egjv87e_9VI8uTB1cxJTijgtmQfSEV60YKQEnXoHnaPS4gJjVSlcUxeg3IqBu7LBQYGZpEM0G7x_gXcofao_V6jtNwt
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/douglascounty?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWP0EtzUOMalWeTducA9svE9VuJh20js4uP7uduXVKIUJ9bwoCBwVYXl3E4TMmMPf4lwQtkghBrZGRAbVgFkBgCHMy6egjv87e_9VI8uTB1cxJTijgtmQfSEV60YKQEnXoHnaPS4gJjVSlcUxeg3IqBu7LBQYGZpEM0G7x_gXcofao_V6jtNwtNfZ3
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/castlerock?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWP0EtzUOMalWeTducA9svE9VuJh20js4uP7uduXVKIUJ9bwoCBwVYXl3E4TMmMPf4lwQtkghBrZGRAbVgFkBgCHMy6egjv87e_9VI8uTB1cxJTijgtmQfSEV60YKQEnXoHnaPS4gJjVSlcUxeg3IqBu7LBQYGZpEM0G7x_gXcofao_V6jtNwtNfZ3vTD
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Castle Rock Kiwanis 25th Anniversary Celebration 

 

We had an amazing evening at Vaya Con Dios on September 

11th.  Twelve nonprofits we support set up tables to let 

attendees know where our foundation donate our funds.  

There were about 70 attendees including past members.  We 

hope that those who have left Kiwanis will see the ways our 

club has grown.  And that other community members see what 

we have accomplished.  The fellowship and food were great.  

We owe a big thank you to Gene and Lyn Osbourne for spon-

soring our event.  Thank you to all members who helped set up 

and clean up. 

Happy Anniversary! 
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Service Projects  

Kimberly Krueger // Principal 

kim@krucreative.com 

THANK YOU 

to Kimberly  Krueger for her donation of 
Graphics to our Golf Tournament. 

Look for more volunteer opportunities.  We 

will be announcing more opportunities soon.  

Please let us know if you have suggestions. 

  

Support your Kiwanis Club of Castle Rock by enrol-
ling your King Soopers Card in the Community Re-
wards Program. King Soopers will donate to the club 
based on a percentage of your purchases. To enroll, 
go to www.kingsooperscommunityrewards.com; cre-
ate a digital account and link your card to Kiwanis 
Club of Castle Rock Community Foundation #IT702 
 

In support of the Kiwanis Club of Castle 
Rock, Charitable non-profit contributions 
may be made to: 

The Kiwanis Club of Castle Rock Foundation 

PO Box 222, Castle Rock, CO 80104 

Tax ID 20-4888128 (501c3) 

Douglas County High School Key Club 

The DCHS Key Club is off to a great start.  
They sponsored a Teacher Appreciation 
Day and supplied breakfast for all the 

teachers.  Castle Rock Kiwanis donated 
over 200 burritos for the event.  Bill and 

Robin attended.  The Key Club also is 
sponsored a school clean up on Sunday.  

They will be joining us at our packing 
event and ringing bells for the Salvation 

Army.  We are very pleased to be partner-
ing with our future leaders. 

 
If you are interested in helping with the 

Key Club please let Bill Bragg know. 

mailto:kim@krucreative.com
http://www.kingsooperscommunityrewards.com/

